
Peoria Woodworkers Club  Feb 2012 meeting 

Next meeting will be at the Woodworker’s Shop March 21 @ 6:30pm 

 

 

This month’s meeting was held at Liberty Hall and consisted of the annual tool sale and swap 

meet.   The next meeting program is Luthier/ Guitar building presented by Gary Bray. 

Norm reported $1400 in the treasury.  Thirty six members were present and Carl Nerstead won 

the 50/50 drawing.   Three new members joined the club this evening:   Mike Taylor, Lester 

Ruckle and John Timerman. 

 Russ Marie reported that the Woodworker’s Shop will have an open house the first or second 

weekend in March.  Jayson offered to set up a table at the open house where we could 

promote our club. 

Contact Norm Bartlett if you can help man the table—697-4341 

Show and Tell: 

 

A.J. Gatzemeyer had photo’s of two Baby Gates that he had 

made for friends with a two year old boy and another boy due in 

May. 

 

 

 

 

 

Russ  Marie had 4 photo’s of his latest dust collection 

system which used a cyclone separator before the 

pleated paper filter.  He has used the system for over 

a week and there is little or no saw dust in the 

filter/clear bag. 

 

 

 



  

 

John Freimuth brought two samples of Crotch wood from a 

Cherry tree he had cut down.  Contact John if you are 

interested in some highly 

figured Crotch wood. 

 

 

  

Carl Palow had a scale model of a Squirrel Stool he made. 

 The actual Stool had 8 foot long legs made from 1 inch 

 diameter conduit.   The dang Squirrels still managed to climb 

 the slick steel legs. 

  
 

Main Program: 

The Main Program was a tool sale by various club members.  Russ Marie, Mark Padesky, 

Gene Lair, and Doug Cobb had tools for sale.  Also, Dave Ensmire had Wood Working 

magazines to give away. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special thanks to AJ Gatzemeyer and Norm Bartlett for providing news letter information. 

 

President – Jim Seelye -seelyjv@grics.net    

  Vice President – Mark Padesky  markpadesky@comcast.net 

Treasurer – Norm Bartlett    linnorm12@juno.com 

News letter - Paul Cobb- rpcobb@mtco.com 

 

Web Site -  WWW. Peoriawoodworkers.org 

 


